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Talked to Mr. Wisner about our Senior Representatives in
and who are both GS-14s. I suggested that they should be promoted
to 1 and Mr. Wisner approved. Mr. Hunt is getting all the details for a
recommendation by Mr. Wisner.

Called and found out that the magnetized
joint SO/PC operations map will be ready in probably two weeks.

Called Mr. Douglass and told him that the Director had approved
sending the daily CIB to Gen. Canine.

Checked to make sure that Dr. Langer and would go to
the NSC Senibr Staff meeting this afternoon.

Wrote memorandum to Mr. Jackson on the incident and
whether Ljtelephones were covered.

Called 0/SO, and asked him to be in Mr. Jacksonts office
at 11:15 a.m. tomorrow to give a presentation on fabricated intelligence.
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Dr. Chadwell called and stated that if a survey was to be made of
the scientific intelligence field,'it should be made by someone cleared for
special source intelligence.
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